
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Best wishes 

Heather Luft (Headteacher)  

 

Broad Chalke Newsletter  
Friday 10th November 2023 

With the love of God we learn, care, grow and share 
 

This term our Collective Worship theme is PEACE 
‘My peace I give to you’ John 14v27 

 

 

  
 

      This Week in School 

 

Remembrance- This week all of our children have been learning about what is Remembrance  

day and why it is so important. Today, we held a special remembrance service. Thank you to  

Reverend Ruth, Major Jones and Ed Gairdner for supporting our service.  

Major Jones Visit- Today, one of our parents, Major Jones, kindly led a question and answer session and 

experience opportunity for all of the children in the school. The children learned more about what it 

Is like to serve in the armed forces. 
“I loved trying on the army gear” Y2 pupil   “Major Jones visit was incredible- he answered every question brilliantly” Year 5 pupil 

 

 

                                                                

                                                                 

 

 

 

Phonics Workshop- Thank you to all EYFS and Year 1 parents who attended the phonics workshop this week and 

to Miss Britton for leading such an informative session. The power point will be shared via Seesaw for any parents 

who missed it.  

   

 

 
SAFEGUARDING 

At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our safeguarding duty. 

The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise awareness and support you as parents.  

Regular school attendance is an important part of giving children the 

best possible start in life. Children who miss school frequently can fall  

behind with their work and do less well in exams.  

During next week’s parents’ evening your child’s attendance will be  

shared with you so you are fully informed.  

As a school we aim for at least 96% attendance, which is in line with  

the Local Authority. Please come and speak to us if you would like  

any support. 

 

Our Community 

• Our Harvest collection donated 64.9kg to the Trussell Trust. A huge  

THANK YOU! We smashed our collection last year of 47.4kg…Brilliant!  

• Our school is extremely grateful to our PTA, FOBS, who continue to support  

the children of Broad Chalke School through fundraising events. Last Friday 

the first Friday Feeling class stall event took place. Our brilliant Year 2  

parents and children raised over £100!  Half of this total will be put into the  

FOBs fund and half will go to the class. This will give each class the  

opportunity to voice their own ideas about what to spend the money on and develop an understanding 

of democracy, one of the British values. 

 

 

Well done 
MOTHER TERESA 

for earning the most 

House Points this week 
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